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MADISON - Wisconsin State Representatives Kristina Shelton (D-Green Bay), Lee Snodgrass
(D-Appleton), and Gordon Hintz (D-Oshkosh) will host an in-person listening session to hear
from northeast Wisconsin residents and highlight Democratic legislative priorities for Wisconsin.
Representatives Kristina Shelton, Lee Snodgrass, and Gordon Hintz issued the following
statement:

  

“We are excited to announce an in-person budget listening session to hear from residents about
how Governor Tony Evers' Badger Bounceback Budget will impact their lives and communities.
We are eager to hear from constituents, advocates, and stakeholders alike about the challenges
they face and the ways in which Governor Evers’ Badger Bounceback Budget will affect them.”

  

The in-person listening session will be held at 6:30 PM, Wednesday May 19th at the Neville
Public Museum in Green Bay. Local public health department guidance regarding COVID-19
will be followed.
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